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May 12, 2020   

Sent by Electronic Mail, and RESS Electronic Filing  

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4     

Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re:  EB-2019-0264:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership’s (“EPCOR”) 2020 Incentive Rate 

Adjustment Application  

 
During its review of the draft rate order issued on May 8, 2020 EPCOR determined that, while it would 
be applicable, an increase in the Authorized Overrun Charges for each of Rate 11 and Rate 16 had not 
been applied for. EPCOR therefore requests that each of these charges be increased by the Incentive 
Rate Adjustment (IR) of 0.0150 as calculated in the application. This would result in the Authorized 
Overrun Charge for Rate 11 increasing from 16.0000 cents per m3 to 16.2400 cents per m3. The 
Authorized Overrun Charge for Rate 16 would increase from 5.0000 cents per m3 to 5.0750 cents per 
m3. These increases would have no impact on the forecast bill impact for customers in these rate classes.   
 
Enclosed is an updated draft rate order, with the only changes being the updates in the Authorized 
Overrun Charge for Rate 11 and Rate 16. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

[Filed By:] 

 
Bruce Brandell  

Director  
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
bbrandell@epcor.com 
(780) 412-3720 
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